Route 1 ,-Box 39
Kimberly, Idaho 83341

Feb. 7, 1972

Professor Jose Luls Lorenzo

Centro Latinoamerican de Hstudios Para La
Conservacion and Besturacion de Biene Culturalss
Convento De Churubusco

Mexico, 21, D.F.

Dear Jose:

Gvelyn and I are delight ed to hear that you are
coming to the States this Spring and hope your trip will
include a visit to Idaho., Dr. Swanson says to tell you that
he, too, is looking forward to your visit to Idaho State Univ.

Congratuléaion on your new position but I do hope this
will not increase the work load. With the abundance of
archaeology in Mexlico, you are already much too busy.

Saw Francols in Urbana, Illinois on Dec. 2nd whers we
held a workshop for about 250 people. He was in fine spirits
and says Denise is much improved. She was in Boston with
Cecile and the new grandson. Francois plans to be in Idaho
at Baster time and it would be nice if your visit would co=-
incide. What a reunion we could have. We have been invited
to head a seminar at Washington State University - about 400
miles from my home - and your presence there would be a bonus
for all of uss; :

It 1s so good to hear from vou and will look forward to
seeing you in the Spring.

\

Your friends,

Don and Evelyn -

8247722



